
  
 
Year 11 Timetables 15th – 26th May 2017 
 
 
As you are aware, from Monday 15th May, your timetable is interrupted by external exams. 
During this period, the following system will apply for members of Year 11: 
 

 If you have an exam in the morning only, you must return to your normal timetabled 
lesson at the start of the next half or full lesson, whichever is first e.g. if your exam 
finishes at 9.30am, recommence lessons at the start of P2, if your exam finishes at 
9.50am, recommence your lesson at 10.10am i.e. the start of P2b 

 

 If you have an exam in the morning and in the afternoon on the same day, the time in 
between may be used for study in school. You do not need to attend your lessons. 
Study Rooms will be provided. 

 

 If you have an exam in the afternoon only, you may have morning study preparation 
time at home if you wish. Please arrive no later than 20 minutes before the published 
start time of the exam. 

 

 You need to continue to attend timetabled lessons in all exam subjects for as long as 
exam papers need to be sat in that subject. These lessons will be revision sessions 
designed specifically to further enhance your preparations for the remaining papers 
in that subject. Once all papers have been taken in a subject, you are not expected to 
attend those lessons and the periods become private study time. 

 

 If you have a morning exam, followed by private study and a lesson period 4 and 5, 
you should use the time for private study in the rooms provided until your lessons 
begin. 

 

 If you only have one or two lessons in a day and no external exams, you may be 
permitted to study at home. If this is the case, you must request permission in writing 
to Mr Cornall. 

 
 
Registration and Fire Safety 
 
From Monday 15th May, normal registration time will no longer take place and you will be 
registered in your exam or in your lessons.  
 
If you come into school at any other time for private study, or any other reason, you must 
sign in and out at the Main Office and be in full school uniform. 
 
After the May Bank Holiday Half Term, all Year 11 students are allowed to continue their 
study at home when not in exams-as always, the facilities of the school, subject to availability, 
remain available to you. 


